
Welcome

Welcome to our public drop-in on our revised 
proposals to update the existing planning conditions 
for Westdown quarry. 
Our aim is to secure the supply of limestone used in building and maintaining our 
homes, schools and roads as well as in the construction of the infrastructure we need 
as we transition to net zero carbon. 

We’re here to provide information on our amended proposals, including details on the 
revised scheme of working and the steps we’re taking to mitigate the impact of our 
operations and protect the environment. 

Asham quarry void (hashed area) will be completely outside of the revised scheme boundary


